
“Southern Lehigh Public Library will continue to serve Lower Saucon 
Township residents, with existing Hellertown library cards, as Access 
patrons until further decisions can be made by the Southern Lehigh 
Public Library's Board of Directors at its Board meeting scheduled for 
January 17, 2023. Please note that these services will not extend to 
any Lower Saucon residents without a Hellertown library card, will 
be limited in scope and these services will not recognize the ad-
mittance of new patrons from Lower Saucon Township.” 
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